Mr. P. Doherty,
Business Development Manager
Bus Atha Cliath/Dublin Bus
59 Upper O'Connell Street
Dublin 1

21<sup>st</sup> February 2008

Dear Mr. Doherty,

The following question has been tabled for the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting of  $4^{\text{th}}$  March 2008.

"To ask the Manager if Dublin Bus has contacted the Council in relation to their commitment to review the proposed link between Ballyboden and Tallaght Town Centre – Ref: Letter from Dublin Bus dated 20<sup>th</sup> November 2007?"

My letter of 12<sup>th</sup> November 2007 and your reply of 20<sup>th</sup> November 2007 refers.

I would be obliged for your response in this matter.

N. Fitzgibbon Senior Staff Officer Roads Department.



Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Balle Átha Cliath 1

Ms. N. Fitzgibbon

Staff Officer

South Dublin County Council

Roads Department

County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.le

Our Reference:

Dear Ms. Fitzgibbon

1/01/06

Your Reference:

12<sup>th</sup> March 2008

Senior Executive Officer
Roads Deparment

South Dublin Common

Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting

I refer to your letter dated 21<sup>st</sup> February on behalf of the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee regarding the motion tabled in relation to the 'proposed link between Ballyboden and Tallaght Town Centre.

Dublin Bus is not currently in a position to offer an additional route but is in the process of examining the possibilities of amending the 201 and 202 routes offered in South Dublin to include the Ballycullen and Woodstown areas. If feasible the extension of these routes would link the areas requested with Tallaght Town Centre.

Please do not hesitate to contact me regarding any further information your constituents may require.

Yours since telf,

Paddy Doherty

Business Development Manager:

ja/ah/